
December 20, 1993 
(366115203) 

Ms. Jennifer Skinner 
Wisconsin Dept. of Natural Resources 
4041 N. Richards St. 
P.O. Box 12436 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 

RE: Milwaukee Plating Company 

Dear Ms. Skinner: 

17 5 N Corporate Drive 
Suite 100 
Brookfield, WI 53045 

Telephone ( 414)792-1282 
Facsimile (414)792-1310 
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This letter is to inform you that 'l release has occurred in the past from the gasoline tank 
located in the basement of Milwaukee Plating Company. The tank was recently abandoned 
in place and holes were observed in the bottom of the tank. Soil samples confirmed 
gasoline impacts. A tank abandonment report will be sent to you in the near future. 

A release was originally reported from the fuel oil tank at this site in 1990. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

SIMON HYDRO-SEARCH 
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Gerald DeMers, P .E. 
Senior Engineer 
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